PEARL RIVER HIGH SCHOOL PTSA CORDIALLY INVITES YOU
TO OUR FALL FUNDRAISER ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2019!

The Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) is very important at
the high school!

We know how busy parents are so we limit our fundraising to only one event a year.
Money raised from the PTSA is used for the college fair, cultural arts assemblies,
instructional equipment, 8th grade orientation, college scholarships and much more.

Please help us support the PRHS student body by joining us at our Fall Fundraiser.

Friday, November 15, 2019 @ 6:30 PM - 10:30 PM
The Pearl Room @ The Pearl River Saloon
Entertainment by Dan Lopez from 7 - 10 PM
Light food provided with a cash bar
Mystery Box Raffle, Student Art Auction and 50/50 Raffles
Cost is only $25 per person

Purchase tickets online at. https://ptsa-fall-fundraiser.cheddarup.com

Any questions, please contact us at pearlriverhsptsa@gmail.com
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